
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT UPDATE – TUTTLE POWER PLANT DEMOLITION 

 
October 3, 2016 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 We would like to take a moment to provide you with an update on our project and share our next steps.  Our 
demolition project is now 30% complete. Since the project began earlier this year, our contractors have removed 
more than 5,600 tons of debris from the site.  
 
Our next phase of the project includes the demolition of the four onsite boilers. As a result, area residents may 
occasionally feel ground vibrations and increased noise levels when the boilers are being collapsed using mechanical 
means. Our contractors will not be using any explosives.  
 
Our tentative schedule is as follows: 
 

 Boiler Unit 1 demolition (Planned start the week of October 24)  

 Boiler Unit 2 demolition (Planned start the week of November 21)  

 Boiler Unit 3 demolition (Planned start the week of December 21)  

 Boiler Unit 4 demolition (Planned start the week of January 23) 

 
Traffic control along Perrin Beitel Rd. continues to be a priority. The following criteria pertains to all vehicles 
entering or leaving the site will remain in effect:  
 

 All contractor vehicles carrying personnel will enter/exit through the North Gate at Perrin Beitel Rd.  
 All demolition vehicular traffic will exit by making a right turn only onto Perrin Beitel Rd.  
 Demolition trucks will be scheduled so that high traffic times are not interrupted.   
 During delivery of heavy equipment, and high volume loading out of materials, flagmen wearing high-visibility vests and 

TxDOT approved flags will be used to assist trucks entering and exiting the site.   
 

We are committed to managing the dismantling of this facility in a safe and environmentally responsible manner and 
will work to minimize any impact to your community. For more information, please visit cpsenergy.com and search 
Tuttle. For prerecorded weekly updates call 210- 353-DEMO (3366) or email us at tuttledemo@cpsenergy.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Benjamin Ethridge 
Senior Vice President of Power Generation 
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